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UNITED STATES COAST GUARD AUXILIARY 
  
  DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY 
  

  The civilian component of the U. S. Coast Guard 

                         (Authorized by Congress in 1939) 

 
16 February 2016 

 

FM: Howard Sprow, SO-CS 

TO: DVCDR, Division 10 

 

SUBJECT: SO-CS Activity Report – February 2016 Meeting 

 
A. Division Website 
 

National IT Website Reviews 
 
In January, National IT began auditing all Auxiliary websites to ensure that they comply with 
policy.  The Division 10 website was reviewed in January and some outdated content and 
broken links were highlighted.  I have finished installing all requested changes and am now 
awaiting a final review.  Once all changes are verified they will issue an approval of the site. 
 
By month-end January, Division sites had been checked and National IT is now I the process 
of auditing flotilla sites. 
 
Website Content Added 
 
Officer reports, agendas and minutes were posted on the Division site. 

 
 
B.  Flotilla FSO-CS Activities 
 

Each Division 10 flotilla FSO-CS is being contacted after their site is audited.  I am tracking 
the audits and will assist flotillas as required. 
 

 
Howard Sprow 
USCG Auxiliary 
FC Flotilla 10-06 
SO-CS, Division 054-10 


